
 

 

 
12th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I have some information to share with you 
regarding the arrangements Year 11 Mock Exams. 
 

YEAR 11 INTERNAL ASSESSMENTS W/C 18.11.24 

 
To support teachers to accurately assess your child's progress and prepare them for the external 
public examinations in the summer, we have scheduled subject assessments to take place in school 
week commencing 
• The focus of the assessments is for the students to demonstrate what they know from content that 
has been taught by their teacher. Appropriate access arrangements will be provided. 
• The assessments will take place under exam conditions the full timetable is included in this 
pack. 
 
Students have been encouraged to take their books home, and revision resources will be given to 
them by their teachers. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact Miss Galer, your 
child's Year Leader in the first instance 
 
Best Wishes, 
 

Miss A Clarke 
Assistant Headteacher 
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